Warrington Gymnastics Club

For happy healthy children

Dear parent/carers,

As you may be aware the club is a not for profit organisation and although we are self sufficient and invest revenue back into the club there are times when more substantial purchase are needed to enhance or replace equipment or for projects. At the moment we have two ongoing projects. We are aiming to replace the top layer of the floor in the Recreation Gym, providing a more robust and cushioned area for gymnast to work and to support sending a group of gymnasts to a training camp in Portugal. We are therefore running a '**Sponsored tumble**', for our members to raise these funds. The sponsored tumble will take place after one of their training sessions from WC 11th June

As a reward from the club all members who raise in excess of £30 will receive a limited edition gym bag.

Please complete the form below in order to help with the organisation of the event.

Many thanks WGC

Please return the form below or register online at www.warringtongymnastics.co.uk following members info-downloads

Gymnast Name	
Training Day	
Training Time	
Do you aim to raise more than £30	













Warrington Gymnastics Club

For happy healthy children

G۱	mnast name:	
$\mathbf{U}_{\mathbf{J}}$	mast name	

Sponsors Name	Address / Phone number	Amount	Paid (Yes/No)









